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MTA CONFERENCE … The conference was held at the Grand Traverse Resort in 
Traverse City, April 17 -20. This was the largest gathering that MTA has ever 
experienced, possibly, because of covid-cabin fever for two years? Our group was 
represented by Judy and myself, Jill and Rocky plus Mattie and Gavin, Ann Marie, 
Noreen, Sam and Linda, Mike ‘n Mike and from Whitney, John and Carol and Kim. 
The sessions were well presented with only one session reported as being 
underwhelming. On Monday the 17th, we all met at McKee’s for a Meet ‘n Greet 
sponsored by Spicer’s, which is the company that built our water plant. There was 
a Roaring 20’s event Tuesday night that some attended and on Wednesday night, 
there was an MTA dinner and organizational meeting that most attended. 
 
NEW PORCH AND OVERHANG … Earlier this month, the Board approved having 
an addition added to the rear of the hall that served two purposes. 1) Enhanced 
safety, with the addition of a larger porch deck in front of the door that replaced a 
much smaller concrete riser that was too small for the door opening and 2) 
Protection from the elements when attempting to unlock the door. A ‘Thank You’ 
to Mike Fil who worked with the contractor John Rollins to make it happen and it 
is so cute! 
 

 



 
 
 
OTHER NEWS … For the water plant, additional filtration will be installed early this 
summer that will allow us to increase our water production by 100,000 gallons 
per day for peak season use; For the Transfer Station, two gas generators have 
been converted to propane and the third will be converted before the end of the 
month; For the S-W Cemetery, NorthCoast did the spring cleanup and we 
purchased a small John Deere Tractor with a 42” deck that allows easier access 
between grave sites for cutting/mulching. 
 
FINALE … 

 
 


